
Rectification Letter 

 
 
In order to unify with the unanimous wish of the Vietnamese Americans to 

petition the San Jose City Council to adopt the name Little Saigon for the 

stretch on Story between Senter and freeway 101, we, Nguyen Huu Han and 

Truong Dinh Suu, as individuals, agree to support this the name Little 

Saigon. 

 

San Jose, Oct. 20
th

, 2007 

Signed 

Nguyen Huu Han 

Truong Dinh Suu 
 

 

 

 

 

---------------  Original letter   ----------------- 

 

   

 

 


